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	Social Worker

Children’s Services

Berkshire
	 Department of Community Paediatrics

Royal Berkshire Hospital

3-5 Craven Road

Reading RG1 5LF

Tel: 0118 322 8774
Email: rbb-tr.LACS@nhs.net


Dear Social Worker,

Thank you for your enquiry regarding booking a pre-adoption medical appointment.

In order to book the appointment, I would be grateful if you can send me the completed referral form along with a copy of the signed consent.  The completed referral form and signed consent should be emailed to us using a secure email.

Please note the appointment can only be booked once I have received both the completed referral form and a copy of the signed consent.  The consent form should be signed by parents and/or a senior member of staff form the Local Authority.
I will contact you with a date and time for the appointment upon receipt of both requested documents:

1. completed referral form (referral form for children requiring long-term care or adoption)

2. signed copy of the consent (BAAF consent form)
Please note, the following forms are required for the pre-adoption medical appointment and we would be grateful if these can be sent to me at least one week before the date of the medial appointment (further details regarding the following forms are provided in the appointment letter which I will send to you once I have confirmed a date and time for the appointment):
a. BAAF form PH:  one to be completed by each birth parent

b. Family medical history form:  one to be completed by paternal and maternal side of the family

c. BAAF form M/B & consent: to be completed by obstetrician and returned to Dr Vashisht

d. BAAF form CR-C/CR-YP: to be completed by carer

e. IHA-C/RHA-C: to be obtained from the looked after children’s nurse’s team

f. Any other relevant report (ie, school, psychological, up to date school nurse report)
g. Child’s Red Book to be brought along to the appointment
Thank you for your help in ensuring the relevant forms are sent to me as requested above.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr Niraj Vashisht 

Community Paediatrics
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